
News| Holstein and Red Holstein 
  

News from the 30th General Assembly. 

• Suzanne Harding is appointed Secretary General, replacing 
David Hewitt who retires. Suzanne is well known 
throughout the Herdbook and milk recording industry 
being actively involved in ICAR and other industry 
organizations’. 

 
• Anna Siekierska, the representative from the Polish 

Federation of Cattle Breeders and Dairy Farmers was 
elected to the EHRC committee. 

  
 
• Joseph Crettenand, representing the Swissherdbook, retires 

from the EHRC committee and chairmanship of the 
European Holstein Championship Working Group. The 
tremendous success of the European Holstein and Red 
Holstein Championship is a most fitting tribute to the 
enthusiasm, dedication and commitment that Joseph has 
brought to the Show and his valuable contributions to the 
decisions of the EHRC committee. He served on the 
committee for over 10 years and will be greatly missed by 
all his colleagues. 

•  
• The 2017 EHRC Conference and 31st General Assembly will be 

held in Hungary. 
 
• The venue for the 2019 European Holstein and Red Holstein 

Championship Show will be Libramont in Belgium.  
 
• NEW MEMBER The General Assembly voted unanimously to 

accept the nomination for membership of the Russian 
Holstein Cattle Breeders Association. 

	
  


